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May 25, 2020 

 

Hello, 

As part of the Class of 2020 grad celebration, Monsignor McCoy High School will be opening up 

our school to the opportunity for grads to have their pictures taken in their formal wear. On 

Thursday, June 4th from 11:00 am to 7:30pm and Friday, June 5th from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm, a 

variety of stations will be set up in the school where students and their families can have their 

picture taken. Families will be asked to take their own photos, with the added opportunity of 

having one picture taken by a staff member. Families must make appointments by calling the 

school at (403) 527-8161 starting Wednesday, May 27th from 9:00 am until 3:00 pm. Please do 

not email the school. 

Closer to the event more details will be forthcoming, regarding parking and entry into the school.  

We look forward to sharing this important moment with our graduates. 

Sincerely, 

 
Mr. Paul Bauche 

Principal 
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